. Monday, January 14, 2019 Miami, Florida

To: Federal Communications Commission
Media Bureau
Washington, DC.

From: Jorge Rossi, President
Sunshine State Television Network, Inc.
Call Sign: KOHC-CD (Oklahoma City, Oklahoma)
Facility ID: 10265

Dear Bureau Staff:

The antenna ordered by KOHC-CD from Precision Systems Inc (PSI) for the repack channel
change has informed KOHC transition representative that their deliveries are backlogged
currently place the delivery date to a date closer to the April 12" transition deadline and
prospectively longer. The backlog appears to be due to the volume of orders from other
broadcasters for the re-pack reassignment process. No specific date was confirmed by PSI. In
the abundance of caution, KICH-CD hereby requests an extension the approved Construction
Permit of 180 days. We certainly don’t expect to need the entire window but the delivery date is

beyond our reasonable and legal control. This is the reason for the necessity of an extension.

Respectfully Sub?t{e

7, President.




